## Yearbook Editor Board Meeting [May 8, 2000]

Tin Wing Sin

In case you wonder what has happened to the VCD's and Coronation Yearbook we have talked about for so long, don't wonder anymore. Roll up your sleeves and help us complete the job. This is something every one of us can and should contribute.

Here is how you can help us. If you have some thoughts about our coronation, our classmates, our class, or our school, share with us by all means. Put them in writing and send it to us.



There will be a section in the yearbook containing the pictures and bio-data of each of our classmates [similar to what we have in our graduation yearbook]. So, find yourself a decent picture [your own, with family, with pets or wild animals, any kind] and prepare a short passage of about 100 to 150 words describing yourself. Some representatives will get in touch with you to collect the pictures and the passage. You can of course send them to me directly if you wish.

Credit should go to someone invisible in the picture: Chow Mei Leung. She has been very helpful in implementing the work and has contributed a handful of pages of articles.

Let's get rolling, and have fun.